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SAFETY PLAN FOR CONTRACTORS
UPON THE OPENING OF PHASE 1 FOR LONG ISLAND

During the COVID-19 Public Health Emergency, all contractors must follow the construction guidelines developed by the New York State Department of Health.
Attached are the following documents;
1. Interim Guidance for Construction Activities During the COVID-19 Public Health Emergency
1. Construction Guidelines for Employers and Employees
1. NY Forward Safety Plan Template (fillable PDF)

 All contractors are required to adhere to the guidelines and prepare a written Safety Plan. Use the template provided. 

The contractor will be responsible to instruct all workers on a building site to follow the Safety Plan.

No work shall be permitted unless the Safety Plan is on site and available to the Building Inspector. Failure to comply with the guidelines and safety plan by any work being done on the site may be subject to a Stop Work Order and summons.

